OQ 7 CHURCH OF ENGLAND

11t September 2018 PRIMARY ACADEMY

Sigglesthorne

Dear Parents,

Residential Visit

We are hoping to take a trip of Year 5 and 6 pupils to Caythorpe Court in
October 2019.

Caythorpe Court is a PGL centre in Lincolnshire that offers exciting and
challenging activities (such as abseiling and raft building) in a safe and secure
environment. It is a fabulous place where your child can gain independence
and confidence whilst having a fun and exhilarating experience.

Currently we are just looking for expressions of interest so that we can
ensure we have enough children for the trip to take place and to enable us to
negotiate a good price.

The total cost of the visit will be approximately £150.00 but we are hoping to
receive some sponsorship to possibly reduce this.

Please complete the form below and return to school by Friday 14"
September 2018.

Kind regards

J Grant

Caythorpe Court — October 2019
Expression of interest form

Name of Child:

| would like my child to take part in the above visit.

| would not like my child to take part. (Please delete as appropriate).
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